






From: Gabby Ayala <Gabby@mpwmd.net> 
Date: December 6, 2018 at 10:12:45 AM PST 
To: walter georis <Redacted> 
Subject: RE: Casanova 

Mr. Georis: 

Thank you for meeting with me and Mr. Stoldt on December 3, 2018. 

Rl�CElVED 

DEC O 7 2018 

City of C1mK:i-t,y-thc-Sea 
Planning & Building Dept. 

As a result of.that meeting, the District agrees that your proposal for Casanova to have 42 
Interior Restaurant Seats and 65 Exterior Restaurant Seats will not result in an increase in 
use and a Water Permit is not needed. 

Kind regards, 

Gabby 

Gabriela Ayala 
Conservation Analyst Monterey Peninsula Water Management District 
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